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TfL figures suggest there are still 480 private hire drivers awaiting re-licensing and a further 1,400 cases TfL
believe are pending additional information from the driver. The London Assembly Transport Committee has
written to Transport for London (TfL) to request weekly updates on efforts to tackle a backlog of private hire
vehicle licence applications.

In its letter to TfL Commissioner, Andy Lord, the Committee requests weekly updates on:

The number of licence renewal applications that need to be processed, where TfL has all the information
needed from the driver, and the number of these who currently have temporary licences.
The number of licence renewal applications where TfL is waiting for additional information from the
drivers.
The number of unprocessed emails in TfL’s Taxi and Private Hire licencing inbox.
The number of new licence applications outstanding.

Read the letter in full 
TfL fortnightly updates to the Committee

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2025-06/FINAL_Letter%20to%20TfL_Delays%20in%20processing%20taxi%20and%20private%20hire%20licences.pdf
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1 July 349 985 914 1830 86 128

11 July 423 549 769 2011 83 110
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